
Development Review Officer 
Brown Bag Lunch

March 23, 2005 
(Beginning immediately proceeding the DRO Meeting)

PZ&B, 4th Floor Conference Room
Refreshments will be provided.

On March 23, 2005, County staff who participate on the DRO, will be
holding a Brown Bag Lunch with Agents who submit applications to DRO
to review proposed changes to the process in a response to industry
input. We invite anyone who is interested to join the discussion and
provide feedback. 

Click here for meeting agenda.

If you will be attending, please contact staff at 233-5216.


